
Each parent session will have smaller group sessions 
based on grade level. The night is structured this way 

so that parents with students in multiple grades can 
attend multiple sessions. Instructors will go over 
specific math problems that students will learn 
during the third quarter.

There will be a computer lab for parents to 
practice accessing the online math materials.

Learn more about Go Math! and Big Ideas 
Math from teachers and curriculum experts.

Parent session:  
6:35 – 7:15 p.m.

Parent session:  
7:20 – 8 p.m.

Overview  
6 – 6:30 p.m.

K-8 Parent 

Math Night

View the online materials  
on the ASD website:

Go Math!:  
www.asdk12.org/math/gomath

Big Ideas Math:  
www.asdk12.org/math/bigideasmath

For more information, contact:

ASD STEM Department 
742-4856

www.asdk12.org/stem

Tuesday  
Jan. 14

Bring the family and learn more about the district’s new K-8 math materials 
and get easy tips on how to support your child’s math education.

6-8 p.m.
ASD Education Center boardroom

5530 E. Northern Lights Blvd.


